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KLCC schedules CDMP First Hearing for the 

Draft Cannabis Control Law   
 

For immediate release  
 
(Kahnawake – 14, Seskehkó:wa/September 2018) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative 
Coordinating Commission (KLCC) would like to advise the community that the First 
Hearing for the Draft Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control Law has been scheduled to take 
place on Tuesday, 25 Seskehkó:wa/September 2018 at Karonhianónhnha School from 
6:00 pm to 8:30 pm.  
  
A copy of the most recent draft version of the law (dated September 7, 2018) is 
available for viewing on the CDMP website at 
www.kahnawakemakingdecisions.com/pages/cannabis.  
  
Should time permit, the Reading of the Law into the Record will be held the same 
evening where the community ratifies the law, and the Certification of the Process is 
signed. Otherwise, the Reading of the Law into the Record will take place the following 
evening at the Karonhianónhnha School Cafeteria. 
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For further information on the process, please contact: 
Leslie Skye, Coordinator 
Kahnawà:ke Legislative Coordinating Commission 
450-632-7500, leslie.skye@mck.ca  
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